
LEGAL NOTICE of
PUBLIC HEARING

WAKEFIELD CONSERVATION
COMMISSION

Pursuant to the Massachusetts
Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. Ch.
131, sec. 40, the Wakefield
Conservation Commission will hold a
public hearing on Thursday,
November 2, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in
the First Floor Conference Room at
William J. Lee Memorial Town Hall,
One Lafayette Street, Wakefield.

An Notice of Intent has been
filed by 41 Kendrick LLC for work to
be performed at 41 Kendrick Road.,
Wakefield. It is proposed to raze exist-
ing home and construct a new single-
family home within the 100’ buffer zone
to Bordering Vegetated Wetlands. 

Elaine Vreeland,
Conservation Agent 10-26-2017 WI


